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From: Stright, Lisa [Lisa.Stright@pgnrnaiI.com] 

Sent: Monday, March 15,2010 10:14AM 

To: Filings@psc.state.fl.us 

cc: Burnett, John; Lisa Bennett 

Subject: 
Attachments: Withdrawal of Reqs for CC (070001 & 080001).pdf 

PEF's Withdrawal of Requests for Confidentiality - Dkt# 100001 

This electronic filing is made by: 

John T. Burnett 
299 First Avenue North 
St. Petersburg, FL 33733 

john.burnett@pgnrnaii.com 
(727) 820-5184 

Docket No. 100001 -El 

On behalf of Progress Energy Florida 

Consisting of 1 page. 

The attached document for filing is PEF's 
Withdrawal of certain Requests for Confidential 
Classification filed in Dockets 070001-El & 
080001-E1. 

Lisa Stright 
Regulatory Analyst - Legal Dept. 
Progress Energy Svc Co. 
106 E. College Ave., Suite 800 
Tallahassee, FL 32301 
direct line: (850) 521-1425 

lisa.stright@pgnmail.com 
VN 230-5095 
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Mash 15,2010 

02603-08 

05123-08 

Via Electronic Mail 

Ms. Ann Cole, Commission Cierk 
Florida Public Swvlcc Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Takhassee, Florida 32399-0850 

InlWIOgatMkS & Id PODS 
Information contained in ExhlM JM-1110 
Joseph McCalllster's Testimony 
lnfwmatlon h r e w n t e t o  VaWsE-10 Schcduk 
Data Request 

4/3/zOOS 

6/30/2WB 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

On March 5 2 0  10, Progress Energy Florida, Ine. YPEF") meived two (2) Iettm fmm Lisa 
Bennett addressing pending Requests for ChnEdential ClassitiGarion that were RIed in Docket Nos. 
070001-El and 08000 I-El. As a result Mihe amount of time that has lapsed, PEF has reviewed the 
documents noted in the March 5,2010 letters and has determined that the noted documents are no longer 
deemed confidential. 

By this Mer, PEF hereby withdtaws the following Requests fm Confidentirtl Classification: 

JTBnms 


